
Thru PUCARS 

MPCL-CA-24-4290 

December 23, 2024 

The General Manager     

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 

Stock Exchange Road 

Karachi 

Subject:   Unusual Movement in the Price of Shares of Mari Petroleum Company Limited 

Dear Sir,  

Reference Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited letter number PSX/Gen-1886 dated 20 December 

2024. 

It is to inform you that there has been no specific material development or event within the 

company or its line of business that could have resulted in unusual movement in the trading or 

the price of its shares in the preceding period. Any material development or price-sensitive 

information is promptly disclosed to the Exchange, in accordance with regulatory requirements, 

before being published on any other medium. 

Rest assured that we will remain committed to ensuring compliance with the disclosure 

requirements of the PSX and the Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan.  

You may please inform the TRE Certificate holders of the Exchange, accordingly. 

Very truly yours, 

Brig Sumair Ashraf Sheikh (Retd) 
Company Secretary 




